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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office is investigating a traffic
crash that killed a driver last weekend on Johns Island.

Deputies responded at 1 p.m. Saturday, June 24, to the single-vehicle crash at 2915 Bohicket
Road. The driver and sole occupant of the car was taken to a hospital, where he was
pronounced dead.

Investigators from CCSO’s Traffic Services Unit determined that the Chevrolet sedan had gone
off the right side of the road before hitting a mailbox and a tree.

The Charleston County Coroner’s Office has identified the driver as a 57-year-old Johns Island
man.

The crash marked the 10th traffic fatality investigated this year by CCSO.
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